CIVIL = AGRICULTURAL = ENVIRONMENTAL

March 23, 2021

Mr. Michael Fletcher, PE

Lowndes County Engineer

327 North Patterson Street, 2" Floor

Valdosta, GA 31601

Subject: Request for Utility Infrastructure Acceptance for Creekside West Phase 6-7

Dear Mr. Fletcher:

On behalf of our client, Doubletree Communities, LLC, LEA, PC respectfully requests final
acceptance from Lowndes County for the Water and Sewer Infrastructure at Creekside West
Phase 6-7.

Thank you for your consideration concerning this request. Please call should you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

T -

Dale Arrowood, CPESC
Senior Civil Designer

3998 Inner Perimeter Road, Suite C « P.O. Box 2830 « Valdosta, GA 31604 ¢ Telephone: 229.253.0900 ¢ Fax: 229.253.1842 « E-mail: lea@lea-pc.com



